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Board of Directors

Michelle Feltz - Chair
Goodwill Easter Seals Miami Valley

Zakiya Robinson - First Vice Chair/Board Governance
Committee Chair
Premier Health

Kayleigh Crawmer - Treasurer/Finance Committee Chair
Thrive Tax Solutions

Loretta Chandler - Secretary
Synchrony Financial

Dave Donaldson
Springboro Chamber of Commerce

Carlina Figueroa
Northwestern Mutual

Dianne Marx
Community Volunteer

Matthew Sorg
Dungan & LeFervre

Riki Wells
Community Volunteer

Yvonne Turner
Ohio's Hospice of Dayton



BUILDING HOPE
HOLIDAY PROGRAM

25
families served $36, 990

In toty] in-kind donations



For Love of Children (FLOC
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HOLIDAY PROGRAM DONORS!

Amanda Haubrock
American Cutting Edge
Anesthesiology Services Network, Ltd
Angela Hampton
Angie Lee
Beth Fuller
Beth Ramsey
Bridge Credit Union
Bridget Gerber
Cindy Burger
Claire Schrader
Crestview Baptist Church
Danis Construction
Dayton Police Department
Dayton Realtors
Delta Kappa Gamma - Beta Psi Chapter
Dominion Ministries
Dusty McCoy
Fairmont Presbyterian Church

Faith Kasten-Payerle and Dave Payerle
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GE Aerospace 3%
Gudorf Law Group
Jack Omar
Johnson Electric
Kathleen Dwyer
Kelly Liker
Kelly Sexton
Kevin O’Loughlin
Kim LaPole
Kristina Gaible
La-Trina Carr
Lauren Williams
Leanna Perez-Green
Linda Allen
Lindsay Contini-Stevens
Lisa Crawford
Lorka Munoz-Daugherty
MAHLE
Mary Fricke
Rob Otis
Russell Fowle
Sarah Tritle
St. Paul's Episcopal Church

*;%i Synchrony
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Community
Partner Spotlight

For Love of Children, Inc. (FLOC) is a 100% volunteer
agency, with the mission to serve over 8,000 children in
the greater Dayton area who are neglected, abused, in
foster care, or who are in need of community resources.

Over the years, FLOC has generously donated school
supplies, blessing bags (snacks and pantry items), and
comfort bags (toys and toiletries) to Artemis Center in an
effort to support parents and their children who come
through our doors. They also participated in our Building
Hope Holiday Program, providing toys, coats, and other
items to participating families.

Thank you to the FLOC team for your support! We're
excited to continue our partnership.




Volunteer Spotlight

Dr. Sarah Stringer

Dr. Sarah Stringer joined Artemis Domestic Violence
Center for a second volunteer opportunity in April 2023;
her first being 2010-11. Sarah is actively involved in
mentoring & teaching staff & students. She retired from
the Air Force after serving 24 years. Sarah is a 2011
graduate from Wright State University, Boonshoft school
of medicine. She is board certified in psychiatry.

Dr. Stringer offers office hours at Artemis Center weekly
for advocates to have a safe and confidential place to
process emotions and situations they may experience
because of their work. This includes a weekly support
group for advocates. It is important that staff have
healthy outlets so they can serve survivors to the best of
their abilities. Dr. Stringer is working with staff to develop
a therapeutic group with clients. Artemis Center is so
grateful to have Dr. Stringer here!



Did you know:
You can donate stock!

We were able to surpass our 2023 year end appeal
fundraising goal by over $30,000 because of stock donations!

Reasons to donate stock:

1. Save on your taxes by avoiding capital gains
taxes, and allowing you to take an income tax
deduction.

2.Your gift is maximized! The money you would
have spent paying taxes can go fully to Artemis
Center.

3.1t's a win-win for you and us!

Contact our Development
Manager, Lindsay Marto, to
learn more about how you can
donate stock to Artemis Center!
937-531-5709 or
lindsaym@artemiscenter.org

*Artemis Center does not provide tax, legal, or accounting advice. Please
consult your own tax advisor before engaging in any transaction.



Support Artemis Center
by Shopping!

Artemis Center is enrolled in several community giving
shopping programs at Kroger and Dorothy Lane Market,
SO you can support us just by shopping for your
groceries!

I(r\o\ger

DOROTHY
LANE
MARKET

Kroger Community Rewards
Dorothy Lane Market: Good Neighbor Program
Learn more at www.artemiscenter.org/ways-to-donate




OPEN
HOUME

Join us at an Open House this year for a tour and
learn more about Artemis Center’s services.

8:30 AM to 10:00 AM
Thursday, April 11th, 2024

Thursday, August 22d, 2024
Thursday, November 7th, 2024

Register at www.artemiscenter.org/events




Save the Date

2024 Events

FEBRUARY:

Teen Dating Violence
Awareness Month

Black History Month

MARCH:

Women's History Month

APRIL:

Sexual Assault
Awareness Month

11th: Open House

AUGUST:

22nd: Open House

OCTOBER:

Domestic Violence
Awareness Month

17th: Breaking the Cycle
Fundraising Breakfast

NOVEMBER:

7th: Open House

DECEMBER:

Building Hope Holiday
Program

3rd: Giving Tuesday

*Our hotline operates 24/7, regardless of
days the office may be closed.
937-461-HELP






BABYSITTING
VOLUNTEERS

Tuesdays, 10:30AM - 12:30 PM
(Must pass a background check)




Cl
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To apply, please submit a resume and cover

letter to our Clinical Director, Bernadette
Reiger at bernadetter@artemiscenter.org.




Artemis ) Center

Dayton’'s Domestic Violence Resource Agency

If you or someone you know is in
need of help, call our 24/7 Hotline at
937-461-HELP(4357)




GET UPDATES, JOIN OUR MAILING
LIST, AND STAY CONNECTED!

O ©

@ArtemisCenterDayton @Artemis_Center

www.artemiscenter.org
Domestic Violence Hotline: 937-461-HELP (4357)
310 W. Monument Ave, Dayton, OH 45402
Business Line: 937-461-5091 | Fax: 937-531-5705



